
 

Subject : Nirint Expanding the Liner Service with port calls in Vigo (Villagarcia) 
 
Rotterdam, 14th June 2023 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
We are pleased to announce that Nirint Shipping will enhance-expand her liner service by adding the port of Vigo 
(Villagarcia) to the services. 
 
By doing this we strengthen and optimize our presence in shipping possibilities from Europe to the Caribbean. 
 
The first call is scheduled with ms Augusta Luna v2324a eta Villagarcia Friday 14th July. 
 
The terminal in Vigo (Villagarcia) is the terminal of Boluda Maritime Terminal Villagarcia which is located at the 
lower side of the Ria de Arousa on the Atlantic coast of Galicia. 
The location is a strategic base for shipments from Galicia but also from Portugal and has connections for 
refrigerated containers. 
 

 
 
To call the port of Villagarcia Nirint Shipping demonstrates its commitment to render optimum services to our 
customers and their shipments into the Caribbean. 
 
Nirint Iberia is your reliable contact for your bookings from Vigo (Villagarcia) like they are from Bilbao. 
You can contact them via : sales@nirint.es;  booking@nirint.es  or by phone : (+34) 944800557 
 

In case you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact your local Nirint office, your local agent 
or our office. We will be pleased to answer your questions and we look forward to your inquiries. 
 
We hope to have informed you sufficiently. In case of any question please do not hesitate to contact your local 
contact. 
 
With kind regards, 
Nirint Shipping B.V. 
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